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Craig, Sondra

From: Meagan Ronsman <mhronsman@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 8:54 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: On City Administrator Issue
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*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Hello there, 
 
I wanted to share a couple of senƟments that I have regarding the city administrator issue that will be coming up again soon. I 
would like to see this item explored at this Ɵme and not pushed down the line for future review again. 
 
AddiƟonally, I would like to express my support for the city administrator posiƟon being implemented if we can find a way to 
fund it in a sustainable manner. In Ɵmes when budgets are Ɵght and there are complex decisions on the table, I would love to see 
a professional in this role with all of the experience necessary to make challenging decisions. 
 
Thank you for the work you do! 
Best, 
Meagan Ronsman 
City of La Crosse Resident 


